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Pastors, family, and friends, 


September was another good month. We spent most of it in the Midwest and travelled back to 
California at the end of it. We are now in the Pacific Northwest and will be for the rest of 
October.


A few of our churches in California have had to slightly decrease their support levels during the 
virus (which we COMPLETELY understand!!). We have also had more churches take us on, and 
we are at 70% support!


The highlight of my deputation journey took place a few days ago. It wasn’t a love offering or 
news of a church taking us on. It was a precious soul that was saved! Long story short: there is 
a guy I worked with named Mike while I was in Bible College. I have been praying for him for 
years and was finally able to meet up with him for lunch on Saturday. I shared the Gospel with 
him and found out that he was already saved. He came to the understanding that he cannot 
lose his salvation. The greatest part of the story is that his girlfriend took the day off of work to 
join us for lunch. With tears coming down her face, she accepted Christ as her Savior. 
Afterwards, she said, “I was supposed to be at work today, but I know now that I was 
supposed to be here today.” When I started working at Rite Aid Warehouse years ago, I prayed 
with just a mustard seed of faith that I would be able to lead 10 coworkers to Christ. If I 
remember correctly, I left the warehouse having led 9 coworkers/coworkers’ family members to 
Christ. This was the 10th soul!


I can’t wait to share the Gospel with precious Nigerians very soon!!


Your ambassadors to Nigeria,


Garan and Anneliese Patrick


